
Plan ahead for the 2023 Tour of Cambridgeshire weekend. 
 
(Whittlesey not directly affected, many visit Pondersbridge to view cyclists and race.)  
 

The very last Tour of Cambridgeshire 
 
The Tour of Cambridgeshire is Britain’s biggest cycling festival and returns on the weekend of 
June 3rd and 4th 2023. 

Over the weekend up to 10,000 riders and spectator will visit the event site at the East of England 
Showground and riders will be out on Cambridgeshire’s roads. This will necessitate road closures 
throughout the north-west of the county. Please read the information below for more details. 

Each rider has their own story and reason for riding, many will be raising money for charity, for 
some it will be the toughest physical challenge of their lives. But all will welcome your support and 
applause and they pass your community. 

Contact roads@tourofcambridgeshire.com for any queries. 

 

Saturday - 3 June 2023 

With riders tackling a short, 16.4-mile course as either individuals or in teams of four, road 
closures on the opening day of rides on the Tour of Cambridgeshire are limited to a very small 
area. However, they will be all day, beginning at 9am, and reopening at 8pm. 

The communities affected are Alwalton, Chesterton, Morborne, Folksworth and Washingley. 
 

Saturday 3rd June. 

 

 



 
 
Sunday 4th June 2023 
 
The Tour of Cambridgeshire in unique among cycling events in the United Kingdom. Sunday’s ride 
will see riders covering up to 100 miles, with many hoping to qualify for the amateur World 
Championships taking place in Italy this September. 

As on Saturday some roads through Alwalton, Chesterton, Morborne, Folksworth and 
Washingley will be closed between 9am and 8pm. 

Roads in other communities will be affected for varying amounts of time. Other than those 
above, villages to the west of the A1(M) will be restricted for the least time, with those further east 
closed for longer. 

For more detail of how your community will be affected please see the map. 
 

 

 
 

 


